
 
 

 

 

   
May 2023 
 
Dear Inquiring Homeschool Families,  

Thank you for considering the NWCS Homeschool Program. I was out walking last summer, and I came upon a 
sidewalk chalk city complete with roads and traffic signs and then I noticed a surprise! These observant children had 
not included a traditional 4 way stop with signs, but a roundabout!  The roundabout is their normal, when just a few 
short years ago children in our communities, here in Spokane, would have had no concept of this traffic strategy to 
place in their chalk city! Each year many Homeschooling families reevaluate and trust God to lead them to the next 
year’s best education plan for their children and the options continue to grow and expand. Our old 4-way intersections 
are becoming roundabouts that are the new normal for young families and the challenge to master for those who are 
veterans! Our goal at the NWCS Homeschool program is to trust God with you, while navigating the Homeschool 
roundabout even during this new post COVID! Whether we are the right fit for your family this year or we can assist 
you in thinking through the Homeschool traffic patterns in Spokane County, we are here to help you find the best 
strategy for your family for the 2023-2024 education year!  As I shared with our families during our 2022-2023 
orientation in September, you are the right parents for your children and God will give you wisdom in abundance. In 
Galatians 6:9 Paul encourages us to not become weary in doing good (providing a wonderful education), for at the 
proper time we will reap a harvest if we do not give up. Plan today to finish the 2022-2023 learning year well and 
prepare for the 2023-2024 education journey by mastering the Homeschool roundabout!  

Deanna, our Program Registrar, April Young our Administrative Assistant, and I are available to answer questions, 
discuss Spokane opportunities for Homeschooling families and join in the journey of trusting God for His direction to 
the right next steps for your students. 
 
In His Service,  
Ruth Wagley 
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